
 

 

 

       
      

Academic Year 23-24 After School club provision 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We hope all of our pupils enjoyed accessing our after school clubs last academic year. 

 

Unfortunately, this year it is necessary for us to return to making a small charge for 
our after school club provision. We already subsidise the cost of after school clubs, 
and this charge helps towards the cost of external club providers and resources 
needed to provision the activities. In most cases, the charge will be £2 per session 
per pupil. Children eligible for Pupil Premium will continue to receive access to clubs 
free of charge. If you are unsure whether you qualify for this benefit, please speak 
to us about how to apply. 

 

This year we are changing the platform which books our after school clubs to ‘School 
Cloud’. Please use the web address below to access the website and login in by 
providing your own details and that of your child. These details MUST match the 
details that we hold for you here at school for you to be able to log in. 

 

https://nathanielnewtoninfant.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

As places are still limited, in order to fairly allocate clubs, only ONE booking will be 
available for each child in the first instance. Clubs with spaces will be re-opened 
after the first round of bookings has been completed, and at that point a second club 
can be booked should your child wish to do another. 

 

Please take the time to read our schools expectations when children attend after 
school clubs. This is attached to our club information document. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Forshew 

Head Teacher 

https://nathanielnewtoninfant.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 

       
      

 

Nathaniel Newton After School Clubs 
 

         Thursday 14th September 2023  

This term we will be offering after school clubs to both Years One and 
Two with the exception of Cooking which is Year Two only. The details of 
the clubs are overleaf. Please log on to the School Cloud website to book 
your child’s place. You will find the instructions for doing so overleaf. By 
signing your child up to a club you agree to the ‘school expectations’, which 
can be found on the back page. 
 
All clubs this half term are £2 per session.   
  
Places are allocated on a first come first served basis and booking will 
open on Thursday 14th September at 7pm and will close on Sunday  17th 
September. Clubs will start week commencing Monday 18th September and 
will run for 6 weeks. The final week of clubs will be week commencing 
Monday 23rd October.  
 
In order to ensure fairness for everyone, children are restricted to a 
maximum of ONE CLUB ONLY (in the first instance). There may be the 
opportunity to book one additional club if there are spaces available. The 
clubs with available spaces will reopen on  Monday 18th September at 7pm. 

 

Could we also remind you of our school expectations for after school 
clubs which are on the last page of this information. 

 

Occasionally it is necessary to cancel after school clubs at short 
notice, please check for messages during the afternoon of your child’s 
club. 
 
Collecting your child - the after school clubs will finish at 4:10pm. 
Please can parents line up on the main school playground and your child 
will be dismissed from here by Mrs Reynolds.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guide to booking on School Cloud 
 
 Navigate to the website 

www.nathanielnewtoninfant.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 
 Log in by entering your details and your child’s details. These must 

match the information that we hold for you in school. 
 
 Scroll to After School Clubs Autumn Term 1 2023 and click on  
 Continue  -  open for bookings. 
 
 Here you will find a list of all the available clubs available to book 

for your child.  
 
 Select the club your child would like to attend by clicking the  
 + button.  
 
 Scroll to the bottom click Next 
 
 Click Confirm to book the club listed for your child. 
 
 Confirmation email will be sent out so please check your inbox. 

DAY YEAR CLUB DURATION 

MONDAY 1 & 2 Haddon Performing 
Arts 

6 Weeks 

MONDAY 1 & 2 Film 6 Weeks 

WEDNESDAY 1 & 2 Football 6 Weeks 

THURSDAY 1 & 2 Multisports 6 Weeks 

FRIDAY 1 & 2 Basketball 6 Weeks 

FRIDAY Year 2 
Only 

Cooking 6 Weeks 



 

After School Club Expectations 

1. All children signed up to a club will be expected to attend, unless 
we have verbal or written communication from a parent or carer, 
or if they are ill. If we do not receive notification your child will 
be sent to their respective club. 

 

2. Parents or carers should inform the school office if their child 
is not attending a club. 

 

3. Children should be collected promptly at the end of the session, 
at 4.10pm. If children are being collected by somebody else 
please notify the school. 

 

4. Children will be expected to follow school rules whilst in their 
club and to respond to instructions given by an adult. External 
providers have been informed of the school relationships policy 
and they will communicate with school staff to share any 
behaviour issues which will then be communicated to parents. 

 

5. If children do not attend regularly, their place may be 
withdrawn and offered to another child who may wish to attend. 

 

These expectations are to reinforce the importance of safeguarding 
within school as it is our duty to ensure our children’s safety at all 
times. 

 

 


